N.V. No: 1963/2011

The Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Malta presents its compliments to the Embassy of the
Grand Duchy of Luxembourg and has the honour to refer to the latter’s Note Verbale No.
630-11 of 2 September 2011 enclosing a letter from the Minister of Economy and
Foreign Trade of the Grand Duchy of Luxembourg, Mr Jeannot Krecké, concerning
updated Luxembourg pleasure craft legislation.

The Ministry has the honour to acknowledge receipt of the Note Verbale under reference
and to inform that the contents of the said Note Verbale have been brought to the
attention of Transport Malta, the Authority responsible for transport in Malta. In this
context, the Minisiry wishes to inform that ‘I'tansport Malta will recognize Luxembourg
navigation certificates in Mallese waters and ports.

The Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Malta avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the
Embassy of the Grand Duchy of Luxembourg the assurances of its highest consideration.
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